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National Public Safety Telecommunicators Week Featuring

Roy G. Reaves

National Public Safety Telecommunicators Week is April 8th - 14th, 2018.  During
this week the ShowMe Times will feature local telecommunicators.

Roy G. Reaves is with the Dexter Police Department.  He has been in telecommunications for 14 years.

"As a police officer in El Paso, Texas, I did three years of SVS in the Dispatch Office," commented Reaves. 
"After retiring from Arvin Meritor I worked 8 years with Stoddard County Dispatch.  The last three years I have
worked part-time at Dexter Police Department.

"Take deep breaths to help you remain calm.  Speak clearly and answer all the call takers questions.  Know where
you are."

National Public Safety Telecommunicators Week Featuring Roy G. Reaves

This article: National Public Safety Telecommunicators Week Featuring Roy G.
Reaves  was first published on https:/showmetimes.com .

Written by Dee Loflin
Date: April 11th 2018
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